April 4, 1986

Mr. S.R. Morss
R2 ;
Boxford, Massachusetts 01921

Dear Mr. Morss:

This letter will confirm your reception of WWAZ (formerly WEAN) on
April 1, 1986 from 7:23P to 7:42P. The change in format and call letters
was effective March 31, 1986, so we haven't even received our new
letterhead.

Thank you for listening to WWAZ and we appreciate your reception report.
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